

Chatham Undergraduate Student Government

Regular Senate Meeting Agenda

Thursday, 11:30 AM – 12:30 PM

Conover Room, Mellon Center

- I. Call to Order – Connor Domke, Executive Vice President
- II. Roll Call – LJ Varley, Vice President for Communications
- III. Approval of the Agenda
 - A. No objections, agenda approved
- IV. Approval of the Minutes
 - A. [Regular Senate Meeting March 20th. 2025](#)
 - 1. No objections, minutes approved
- V. Student Open Forum
- VI. Presentation of Proclamations
- VII. Guest Speakers and Special Presentations
- VIII. Appointments and Resignations
- IX. Unfinished Business
- X. New Business
 - A. Submitted Items for Legislative Action
 - 1. [CSG.Budget-SP2025-06](#)
 - a) Reading waived, no objections
 - b) Motion to approved by Ava Arundul, seconded by Najiyah Smith
 - c) 14 in favor, none opposed
 - 2. [CSG.Budget-SP2025-07](#)
 - a) Reading waived, objections

- b) Motion to approved by Olivia Harris, seconded by Anna Mack
- c) 14 In favor, none opposed

3. [CSG Budget-SP2025-08](#)

- a) Reading waived, no objections
- b) Motion to approve by Joceyln Henry, Seconded by Bec Engberg
- c) Options decided and amended in the budget
- d) Motion to amend to remove cookie by Jackson Adkins, seconded by Olivia Harris
 - (1) 13 in favor, 1 opposed
- e) 15 in favor, none opposed

B. Topics for Discussion

XI. Executive Board Reports

A. Executive President: Dom Randall

- 1. [Minutes from Dr. Phillips meeting](#)
 - a) Dr. Phillips attending meeting on the 3rd
- 2. [Cookie Meet and Greet](#) being planned for Wednesday April 9th at 11:30am. Need to figure out a good name, it will likely take place on the quad and involve decorating cookies as well as eating them.
- 3. [CSG Awards/Banquet](#) Noms
 - a) <https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdJTU2Z1VskNx8xuBsY7-b7aM1DW9q0CPMTWGdywUHj0QRong/viewform>
- 4. BIPOC Dinners Moving forward
- 5. Name Tags- PLEASE Return any name tags ASAP! Here are the ones we are missing.

B. Executive Vice President: Connor Domke

- 1. Next SOF will be held April 1st
- 2. Dr. Phillips is scheduled to come to our meeting on April 3rd with April 17th as a backup date.
Please submit questions here: <https://forms.gle/o4CvNwsVEyu4TNwo6>
- 3. Transition Documents: Transition Documents are made to help inform whoever will be moving into your position next year about the requirements of your position, helpful tips/resources/links, or anything else you think they may find useful. According to new Bylaws, only

members of the Executive Board are required to create transition documents, however everyone is encouraged to do so to help improve future functioning of CSG. Any transition documents can be emailed for me as a google doc link (make them accessible) so I can compile them to be distributed next year; I will remind you all via email.

C. Vice President for Communications: LJ Varley

1. Town Hall gratitude, reflections, and feedback

D. Vice President of Finances- Gabby Slovikosky

1. UBC met on Tuesday and allocated \$651.49
2. Working on updating methods of order

E. Vice President for DEI: Madison Stokes

1. Thank you to all who made Town Hall possible!
2. I will be meeting with the executive vice president today to discuss the DEI Methods of Order.
3. I will also be attending the sustainability committees meeting to discuss Earth Day festivities.
4. Interfaith Gathering has been rescheduled Friday, April 4th. A notice was sent by Ali Hoefnagel which I forwarded to the committee.
5. Chatham Family Cookout has been the name change from BIPOC family dinner, and will be unveiled in April and will be held on the quad

F. Advisor: Chris Purcell

1. Only one blue light has been removed, as stated in town hall
2. Public Safety email about parking and traffic

XII. Standing Committee Reports

A. Food Committee: Olivia Harris

1. Dually training employees at Rachel and Anderson

B. Safety Committee: Madison Butina

C. Academic Advocacy Committee: Ava Arundel

D. Election Committee: Maggie Vargo

1. Applications due Friday at noon

XIII. Ad-Hoc Committee Reports

A. Sustainability Committee: Jonah Schiffgens-Smith

1. 6pm meeting today in the library

XIV. Class Reports

- A. Class of 2025: Maggie Vargo
 1. Meeting with facilities to find location for the library
- B. Class of 2026: Jonah Schiffgens-Smith
 1. Getting the app up
- C. Class of 2027: Bec Engberg
 1. Email about meeting later today
- D. Class of 2028: Zoe Reed
 1. Event 5-6:30

XV. Open Forum

- A. YikYak comment about Academics (BIO144)
 1. Motion to refer to academic advocacy by Bec Engberg seconded by Maryam AlMrayani
 2. No objects, referred
- B. CAB Flag Football
 1. Gabby will send email
- C. Handicap entrance locked in the Chapel
 1. Motion to refer to safety committee by Jonah seconded by Olivia
- D. Unveiling of Chairs
 1. Event, potentially after a senate meeting
 2. 3-5 day shipping (2 weeks out)
 3. Combine with cookie meet and greet

XVI. Announcements

- A. The regular Senate meeting will be held Thursday April 3rd at 11:30 AM in the Conover Room, Mellon Center. Students are welcome and encouraged to attend.
- B. Business Casual Attire.
- C. Cookie Meet and Greet April 9th! Attendance required, if you can't be there, reach out to LJ and CC Dom and Connor.

XVII. Adjournment- Motion by Jackson Adkins, seconded by Olivia Harris

